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Friday 11th October 2024 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers 

The new school year at Faringdon Community College has been packed full of positives. This is 

best illustrated by our recent Open Evening. It was a pleasure to welcome so many families to 

FCC to share in the subjects, opportunities and enrichment that run through our school. I would 

like to thank all the staff team for everything that went into a very special event, and in particular 

recognise the hundreds of students who helped out. It was a pleasure to hear such positive 

feedback from our visitors about our children from Year 7 to 13, the warm welcome and the pride 

that they showed in their school 

An FCC USP is the range of opportunities, trips and visits that students can enjoy. Just a few 

recent highlights include Year 7 at Court Hill, the Sixth Form trip to Monte Casino, the Battlefields 

trip and the Iceland trip. Sixth Formers are gearing up for their trip to Uganda, all part of enriching 

experiences and broadening horizons. 

At Open Evening I shared some of the coming developments at FCC. This includes two new 

building projects, plans for refurbishment of toilets and other changes to the site.  

We have introduced a new model to focus on instances of bullying of any form, consistent with our 

value of belonging and building our inclusive, compassionate community.  

We look forward to sharing further developments in our behaviour management system to support 

the positive behaviour we see from the vast majority of students across the school, in and out of 

classrooms.  

A reminder that Friday 25th is an INSET day and Monday 4th November is the Cambrian Learning 

Trust conference day, when the school will also be closed to students on both days.  

With such a great deal happening at FCC we will soon be relaunching our social media presence 

so that families can gain a sense of life at FCC and the range of great things that our students and 

your children are achieving.  

Yours sincerely 

Jonathan Dennett 

Headteacher 

 


